

Centerburg Baseball Softball Little League Association

P.O. Box 718, Centerburg, Ohio 43011 - CBSLLA.org

Dear Previous/Prospective Financial Partner,

Baseball and softball season is approaching and with that comes the opportunity for you to support the youth of our community. We, the officers of the CBSLLA, together with our volunteer coaches and players, are asking for your financial support this season. Your sponsorship of either an individual team or the league in general helps to fund a safe and fun environment for children to enjoy. If you have made financial contributions in the past, please accept our thanks. If this is a new opportunity for you, please be assured that we intend to be good stewards of your gift to the children of Centerburg. Financial gifts are used to purchase uniforms and equipment, hire umpires, and promote safety in our league. We also offer a scholarship program to open participation to those who would not otherwise be able to play. With the help and support of financial partners like you, we will strive to continue to improve our league. Find below our set levels of sponsorship for you to consider.

Diamond Sponsor \$500 Your Business name on marguee sign behind backstop of field and your name displayed on league website and Facebook page Team Sponsor \$300 Field Sponsor \$150 Your business name on Team Uniforms and a A 3' x 5' Field Banner featuring your business 3' x 5' Field Banner featuring your business information displayed on the fences information displayed on the fences surrounding the fields. surrounding the fields. Web Sponsor \$50 Your graphic (120 x 85 pixels) displayed on our website CBSLLA.org **CBSLLA Scholarship Program** \$10 \$20 Other (please specify amount) PLEASE MAKE ALL CHECKS PAYABLE TO "CBSLLA" * This sponsorship request form can also be found at http://goo.gl/LQSFVP

We understand that the value in youth activities sponsorship is not in the advertising it brings, but in the knowledge that your gift helps a child, and for that, we sincerely thank you.

Sincerely,

The Volunteer Board Members of CBSLLA